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We have had a very busy month this November with many events
and activities. Cultural celebrations like Deepavalil on the 4th, and
International Day today, the 25th, have led a depth and richness to
our children's experience that is an important part of being an
international school.

In Junior School we have also celebrated Children's Day, with
dancing and class parties, and Nursery Rhyme Week in Early Years,
for which our younger children dressed up and learned traditional
rhymes.

 EVENTS IN DECEMBER
8th
9th
9th

25th

Christmas Festival - Evening Event 
Christmas Concert
End of Term 1 (half-day)
Christmas Day

A BUSY MONTH OF ACTIVITIES

Rosie Hydar
Head of Junior School

We have also rewarded pupils for Extreme Reading, and our Year 6 pupils have
presented an anti-bullying assembly. More recently, our Year 1 pupils have set up a Toy
Drive, and we are proud to say that they are busy collecting new toys for
disadvantaged children from the whole school. Please do support them!

And we are still looking forward to the final week of term when our fabulous Arts
department is organising exhibitions and performances to celebrate Christmas! It is
certainly a busy half term for us all - thank you to all of the parents, children and staff
who work so hard to prepare and run these events for us all to enjoy!

https://www.repton.edu.my/
https://www.facebook.com/photo?fbid=502880408526976&set=pcb.502880438526973
https://www.facebook.com/photo?fbid=507700168045000&set=pcb.507700241378326


Hobbies: I don't have any specific hobbies, however cooking is a  hobby I
have done since I was small.

Interests: I like to travel across countries, to learn more about the culture
and mostly food from different countries. Apart from that, I have an
interest in learning musical instruments such as guitar; my biggest
interest is learning how to operate small flights, and how to fly.

Guilty Pleasure: Motorcycle & car racing. When I was in my 20s, I liked
anything that had speed and an engine. My parents didn't like it as it was
a dangerous sport. Nowadays I am more interested in restoring old
motorcycles.

At the recent Outstanding Cambridge
Learner Awards, Annabelle Khoo, of
Repton International School, recieved two
awards for her recent A Level results: Top

in Malaysia and Top in the World for

achieving the highest mark in Malaysia for
Economics and the highest mark in the
world for Business Studies respectively.
Two incredible achievements and ones I
know the whole Repton Family will want to
congratulate her for. Well done Annabelle,
we are immensely proud of you.

FOOD
The food we eat
represents our nationality
all around the world

CULTURE
Our traditions and way
of life forms our culture

DIVERSITY
Our nationality brings us
closer together but also
makes us unique

www.repton.edu.my

 ONE OF THE TEAM

CELEBRATING INTERNATIONAL DAY

Kalidasan Raghu
  Head Chef

REPTON FAMILY

Annabelle Khoo with Mr Flak, Head of Humanities, at the award ceremony.

https://www.instagram.com/reptonmalaysia/
https://www.facebook.com/reptoninternationalschool
https://www.repton.edu.my/

